
Field Trip Permission Slip 

Dear Parents,  

On March 13th, all Kindergarten students will be going to the 

Jonesboro Fire Department.  We will be leaving our school at 9:00 so 

please be sure your child is on time that day. We will return to the 

school at 2:00. The cost for this trip is free and sack lunches can be 

provided on request! 

Please fill out the bottom half of this page and return to Ms. Brittney 

by March 6th. Thank You! 

 

 

My child, ________________________________, has my permission to 

attend this field trip.  

____ My child will bring a sack lunch from home.  

____ My child will need a sack lunch from the cafeteria.  

 

Emergency Contact 

Name ____________________________ Phone # _______________________ 

Parent Signature _________________________________________________ 


